THE UNIVERSITY OF HONG KONG

香港



大 學

Ms TANG Wai Chun Agnes Principal TWGH SC Gaw Memorial College 7 Tsing Sum Street Town Centre, Tsing Yi New Territories

October 26, 2012

Dear Principal,

Students with Prizes and Scholarships in 2011-2012

I am pleased to enclose a list of graduate of your School who was awarded prizes and scholarships during the academic year 2011-2012 for his/her good performance in his/her studies in the University. This student indeed has been doing great and is outstanding.

During this academic year, we will continue to organize events for students which would enable them to have a better understand of the HKU programmes and university life and culture. Details of the events can be found on our website: <www.als.hku.hk/admission>.

In addition, we would be happy to organize talks and/or a campus visit for your School and students. If you are interested in such event, please feel free to contact my colleagues below:

Ms. Helen Li

Tel: 2241 5181

Email:

lhyhelen@hku.hk

Ms. Vanessa Li

Tel: 2241 5053

Email:

vanli@hku.hk

I look forward to meeting you and your students during our functions and events in the coming months.

Yours sincerely,

H.W.K. Wai

Registrar

Encl.